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Question:

Rates of suicide of survivors of child sexual abuse are up to 18 times higher than
suicide rates for those who haven't been abused, What is being done in terms of
suicide prevention for this group of Australians?

Answer:

The Department of Health and Ageing (the Department) is aware that suicide presents
as an issue in a broad range of population groups and at different times in specific
communities.

The Australian Government contributes extensively to suicide prevention through a
range of suicide specific programs and broader mental health programs and services

such as LifeForce, headspace and Access to Allied Psychological Services.

The Department has funded Adults Surviving Child Abuse (ACSA) to develop a best
practice guidance manual to address complex trauma in adult survivors of child abuse.

The manual aims to assist service providers to improve the care and management of
adult survivors of child abuse, and may be a useful resource for the mental health and
social care sector. The manual is currently being finalised and is expected to be
available later in 2012.



